
 Michelle Lujan Grisham 
                   Governor 

 
 

 Michael R. Sandoval 
   Cabinet Secretary 

 
September 27, 2019 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Manon Arnett 
Manon.arnett@state.nm.us 
(575) 201-8283 
 

N.M. 532 (Ski Run Road) Safety Improvement Project 
Begins in Lincoln County 

Road Will Remain Open During Safety Improvement Work 
 
Ruidoso, N.M. – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will begin a safety 
improvement project on N.M. 532 (Ski Run Road) in Lincoln County this month.  The $3.5 
million project is expected to take a year to complete.  The safety project will take place near 
mile marker 7, known as the Texas Curve on Ski Run Road.       

Ski Run Road will remain open during this work, with the exception of occasional single lane 
closures for the safety of motorists. Flagging operations will be in effect.  Work will take place 
adjacent to the highway while crews build the new wider safer road for motorists.  Work will 
also include slope stabilization, earthwork, rock excavation, guardrail replacement, and other 
miscellaneous construction. 

This project is part of the continuing work over the past several years to improve safety along 
N.M. 532 (Ski Run Road).  

For up-to-date road closure information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
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